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Town of Boscawen 
116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188  

 
Technical Review Committee Agenda 

June 27, 2022 9:00 a.m. 
Boscawen Municipal Facility 

116 North Main Street 
Fourth Floor Meeting Room 

 
 
 

 
 
9:00 am Call to Order 
  Roll Call 

Approval of Draft Minutes 
 
New Business:  

Application for Lot Merger, submitted by Robin Atwell and Jeffrey A. Connor, 105 
High Street, Boscawen, NH 03303, with a location of Map 81D Lot 36 & 37, located 
in an Industrial zone 

 
Other Business: 

• Review upcoming projects 
• Discussion on CIP for August 

 
Adjourn  
 
Please check the website @ www.boscawennh.gov or the Planning & Community Development 
office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 


